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MW & Mickler, PA. FI[E COP;
P.O. Box 59

Jacksonville, Florida 32201

Re: Docket No. 910837-WS; Application for Amendment of Certificates Nos. 359-
W and 290-S in Broward County by South Broward Utility, Inc.

Dear Mr. Boyne:

After reviewing the application in the above docket, we find the following
l ﬁ - *

1. As required by Rule 25-30.036 (1) (p), Florida Administrative Code, return
Certificates Nos. 359-W and 290-S for possible amendment.

ACK 2. As required by Rule 25-30.036 (e), Florida Administrative Code, provide a

~—description of the territory proposed to be served, using township, range and section
AFA ___references. As we discussed, the Florida Power easement area in Section 04, Township 51
APP ___ South, Range 40 East was never noticed; therefore, it must be excluded in the territory
CAF description. We need a revised territory description of this area.

CMU ___ Upon completion of noticing, provide affidavits that the noticing is complete, as
CTR ___required by Section 367.045 (2) (f), Florida Statutes, and Rules 25-30.030 (5) and (7),
EAG Florida Administrative Code.
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In addition, the tariff sheets that you submitted have errors. We have made,,

;::: =——sorrections to your tariff sheets in ink, and are returning them for your review undg
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To prevent any unnecessary delays, it is requested that the original and fifteen copies
of the above information be submitted to Mr. Steve Tribble, Division of Records and
Reporting, 101 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 by October 14, 1991. Only
the original and two copies of the tariff revisions need to be submitted.

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Redemann.

Sincerely,
A
Charles H. Hill
Director
C:\WP\910837A.RPR
cc:  Ronald E. Corbitt, Jr. (SBUI)
Rex Golden (DLS)

Steve Tribble (DRAR)



